
 
 

MEMBER DATA RELEASE – FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS. 

Why have my member contact details been provided to the President-elect? 

Under the Corporations Act 2001, a member has the legal right to request member contact details 
(names, email addresses, physical addresses, and membership dates) for the purpose of 
consulting and communicating directly with members about their constitutional rights and 
obligations and the proposed changes to the Constitution.  The President-elect has exercised this 
right, and the Board is required to comply with it. 

Any direct communication you receive from the President-elect is in their personal capacity and not 
on behalf of the College.  

What data will be provided? 

Upon receipt of a proper request, we are compelled by law to provide your name, address, email 
address and date of membership. 

I don’t want my personal information to be shared. How do I stop this? 

Under the Corporations Act and the Privacy Act, we are compelled to provide your details for the 
purpose of communicating about the constitutional changes.  

The law requires that the College provide this information, and there is no option under the Privacy 
Act to opt out.  

Could the RACP take any action to prevent the member accessing my personal information? 

The disclosure of the member data is a direct requirement of the Corporations Act and is not within 
our control. 

What cyber security measures does the requestor have? How do I know that my data is secure 
and unable to be hacked? 

It is the requestor’s responsibility to keep the data secure. 

 


